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Stephanie Ballango                                                                                         Our Ref: SSD-9835-PA-82
Director
Consultant to Infrastructure NSW
PO BOX R220
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

14/10/2021

Dear Ms Ballango,

Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment (SSD 9835)
Time Extension of Out of Hours Works for Roof Installation, Condition C6

I refer to your request to the Planning Secretary seeking a time extension of the lapsed Out of Hours
Works (OOHW) for roof installation in accordance with condition C6 of the Sydney Football Stadium
Redevelopment SSD 9835.

I note that time extension is required to complete the ongoing stadium roof installation works which have
been significantly delayed due to the COVID-19 and public health orders restrictions. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the continuation of OOHW for roof installation until 31
January 2022 subject to you complying with the conditions as stated in the Department’s approval letter
dated 28 April 2021. 

I remind you that you must not undertake other approved OOHW simultaneously with OOHW for the roof
installation. 

Please note that this approval may be reviewed should there be noise or traffic complaints or if the works
are not implemented in accordance with the approved OOHW request.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Matt Wood at
matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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